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March Madness Book Bracket

This month, Blairwood
Elementary students participated
in our very own March Madness
Book Bracket! Just like the
basketball tournament, books
went head-to-head as students
read. discussed, and voted for
their favorites.

eek, we narrowed down the |§
top cgntenders until one book was :
crowned champion! This friendly
competition sparked excitement
around reading and helped
students discover new authors and
genres while building literacy skills
in a fun, interactive way.

inner is: I'm Sorry You Got
Mad by Kyle Lukoff

The




University of Dayton Women’s
Basketball Game
Blairwood students got a front-row
seat to inspiration at the University

of Dayton Women's Basketball
Game! Cheering alongside other
young fans, students witnessed
athletic excellence, teamwork, and
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gave them a glimpse of college life See SRR e —
and reminded them that hard work

__poth in the classroom and on the

court—can lead to exciting

opportunities in the future.
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school spirit in action. This field trip EME @i
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Boonshoft Planetarium Visit
Our young explorers were over
the moon during the Boonshoft
Planetarium visit! The traveling
planetarium brought the wonders
of space right intoour school,
allowing students 10 experience
stars, planets, and constellations
ina dynamic, immersive setting.




Art Institute Visit
Creativity was flowing during our
visit from the Dayton Art Institute!
Students had the chance to interact
with visiting artists and explore
crudents different forms of visual art. With

h 8 © hands-on activities-and guided
eat) q-\1  discussions, they learned how art
can be a powerful form of

expression.

Summer Camp with MVCTC

We're excited to announce

upcomjng Summer Camp
opportunities with- MVCTClHThese

camps|offer fun, hands-on learning
in areas like STEM, agriculture,
technology, and more. Opento
middle-grade students (6" grade
and up), MVCTC camps are a
fantastic way to keep young minds
ctive and engaged during the
summer months. Stay tuned for
registration details and dates—
spots fill quickly, and we'd love 1o %
see our students take part!







